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Galloway Twp., NJ – On Friday, December 7, 2007, the Holocaust Resource Center at Stockton 
is hosting a free open house for teachers from 9:30 AM to 5:00 PM.  Teachers are encouraged to 
come at their convenience---during the day or after school.  For NJ educators, professional 
development hours (PDH) will be available. 
 
Educators are invited to explore the educational resource materials available for their classrooms 
(K –12th grades) to assist in implementing the NJ Holocaust and Genocide Mandate.  Free 
resource materials will be available.  Participants will have the opportunity to learn how 
Holocaust survivors offer a resource for studying the Holocaust.  Sample lesson plans and units 
for grade levels will be available.  Subject area files, posters, periodicals, films, and young adult 
literature will be on display. 
 
Stockton’s Holocaust Resource Center is located on the second floor of the library.  For 
questions and additional information, please call Stockton’s Holocaust Resource Center at (609) 
652-4699 or e-mail gail.rosenthal@stockton.edu. 
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